
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY NOTICE 

Elementary Occasional Teachers 

We are adding teachers to our Elementary Occasional teacher roster!  Candidates may be also be 

considered for Long Term assignments. 

At HWDSB, we have a mission: to provide the right education so each student grows into a lifelong 

learner who contributes to a changing, diverse world. We have more than 7,000 employees and every 

one of them contributes to our student achievement in their own way. 

We are proud of our staff and we celebrate their work as well as their outside accomplishments. We 

encourage staff to grow as professionals and as leaders. Our Human Resources Department offers 

tremendous supports such as training, in-services and mentoring. HWDSB also believes in a healthy 

workplace, and is always looking for ways to create a positive, supportive workplace. 

 

 Imagine what you could do at HWDSB. 

      

Candidates must be certified by the Ontario College of Teachers (in good standing). New graduates 

pending OCT certification are welcome to apply!   

How to Apply 

Teachers wishing to submit a teaching application to Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board must 

apply directly to www.applytoeducation.com (an external service provider). Mail-in applications will not 

be processed. 

Individual school postings will not be posted on Apply to Education. 

  

When applying to HWDSB through www.applytoeducation.com, your application package must include: 

1. Cover Letter 

2. Resume 

3. Practicum Assessments or Principal Evaluations 

4. Copy of Ontario College of Teachers Certificate of Qualification (where 

possible).        Continued …… 

http://www.applytoeducation.com/
http://www.applytoeducation.com/


 

 

Deadline for submission is 4:00 p.m. on Friday, November 29, 2019. 

 

We thank all applicants for their interest in Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board. 

Only applicants selected for an interview will be contacted. 

  

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board is committed to equity in employment. As an equal 

opportunity employer, we are committed to establishing a qualified workforce that is reflective of 

the diverse population we serve. The Board is committed to providing accommodations 

throughout the recruitment and selection process. If you require accommodation, please notify us 

in advance and we will work with you to meet your needs. We encourage applications from all 

qualified individuals; however, only those under consideration will be contacted.   

 


